
 
 
 

Vigilance Awareness Week (VAW),2020 NCTE 
 

NOTICE FOR OBSERVATION 

 

As part of Vigilance Awareness Week (VAW) 2020 by NCTE, being observed 

from 27th October to 2nd November 2020, all employees of the College (teaching 

and non-teaching) are requested to take the Integrity Pledge by clicking on the 

following link. Participation by maximum number of employees will underline our 

commitment as an organization to the cause of promoting integrity and vigilance in 

all spheres. 

 

Link : https://pledge.cvc.nic.in/  

 

Sd/ 

Dr. N Sarkar  

Principal  

Katwa College  
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